MT. EMPIRE BEEKEEPER’S ASSOCIATION

MINUTES

February 24, 2011

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm, by the president, Tim Spraker.

Treasurer’s Report and Miscellaneous: Janice gave the treasurer’s report. There are currently 138 members, with 86 current on their dues. The misspelled MEBA hats are $5.00.

Secretary’s Report: Cathy mentioned that the library books and DVDs are on the website.

Janice described the area rosters she has been making, and passed one around as an example. They show the MEBA membership, separated by geographic area. She will mail an opt-out for people to sign if they do not want to be on the roster. Tim showed the New River Valley Beekeeper’s Association membership map on the NRVBA website.

Members discussed spring management: feeding, swarm control, and disease and mite control.

The meeting was closed at 9:00 pm. The next meeting is March 24, 2011.

